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Extended School Care Newsletter
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March Theme
March Madness

North Wales Staff

Sue Maher - Site Director

Veronica Lawrence- Group Supervisor
Peggy Tolkacz - Assistant

With the changing of staff at North Wales, if
you have any concerns regarding your child,
please do not hesitate to reach out. We will
continue to have crafts for the kids, free play
in the gym and outside when the weather
cooperates.

Students are given a half hour of
homework/quiet time after snack. They may
use their Chromebooks during this time for
homework or school appropriate games.
Children may also choose to read a book. If
you have any concerns, please feel free to
reach out.

March Activities

This month we will be making spring crafts and enjoying
fun games. Group 1 will be making paper plate bunny
rabbits and finger print rainbow pots of gold crafts. In the
gym, they will play candy shop and swim fishy swim.
Group 2 will make mosaic shamrocks and origami frogs .
In the gym, they will play basketball and jailbreak.

Parent Reminders

*If your child is NOT attending our program on
their scheduled day, please notify us in writing or
with a phone call, especially in the afternoons.
North Wales’s phone number is 215-699-0244.
You may also call the ESC office at
215-853-1039 between 8am and 4pm. You can
also email Mrs. Maher mahersd@npenn.org or
Ms. Lawrence lawrenvl@npenn.org.

*Credit card payments are due on the due date on
your bill to be considered on time. Checks or
money orders received 5 days after the due date
will incur a $25.00 late fee.

**Please look for a blue flag (older group) or a
green flag (younger group) to let you know
where we are located. A flag on the fence

facing the parking lot indicates we are at the
playground. A flag on the fence near the gym
(door 15) means we are in the gym.

*We now have a doorbell at Door #15.

Important Dates

Summer Camp Registration began February
16. Registration is completed online. Camp will be
held from June 24- August 16 at Bridle Path
Elementary and Gwyn Nor Elementary. Please see
the district website for more information.

March 8th - Early Dismissal. Please send lunch
or pick up a grab n go bag in the cafeteria.

March 25, 26, 27 - No School/Full day care
offered with pre-registration.

March 28, 29 - No School/No Program.


mailto:mahersd@npenn.org

